Diocese of Sheffield

The next Bishop of Doncaster will be the Revd Canon Sophie Jelley, Downing Street has announced today. The Revd Canon Jelley is currently the

Director of Mission, Discipleship and Ministry in the Diocese of Durham, and Canon Missioner at Durham Cathedral, a role she has held for four

years.

The role of the Bishop of Doncaster has been vacant since the retirement of the Rt Revd Peter Burrows in September 2019. Sophie will be the

seventh Bishop of Doncaster in the Church of England.

For more information, see The Diocese of Sheffield website.
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